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It would be a very sad day for any degradation to the water quality of the Buffalo
river to either continue or to be introduced in any form. This resource should receive
protection in
perpetuity. Valuable water sources any place in the state or country should be
equally
protected. Make every effort to do so. Any new confined livestock operation, if
needed,
should be placed in an appropriate site.

Thank you for your consideration,

David Hughey
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